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Warm greetings! 
 
Due to the success of the GEC Lecture for UPD GE Faculty entitled “The ABCs of GEn XYZ: 
Understanding Our Learners” conducted for the CAL and CSSP faculty during the first quarter 
of 2020, the General Education Center (GEC), will once again hold the Lecture as a webinar 
scheduled on Monday, 23 November 2020 at 9:00 AM – 11:30 AM. As agreed upon during the 
System GE Council Meeting on 23 October 2020, this webinar will now open to all colleges/ 
units in UPD and other CUs, even for non-GE faculty members.  
 
Professor Grace S. Koo of the College of Education has been invited again as resource speaker 
to deliver a one and a half hour lecture with a 30-minute open forum/ Q and A afterwards. She 
will share her rich experience and informed knowledge on educational psychology (e.g. 
generational differences between Generations X, Y, Z, how to educate Generation Z or the 
iGEn students, identify their psychosocial needs, how the faculty can respond to these, etc.). 
 
Kindly encourage your faculty to participate. All interested faculty may register in advance 
through this link: https://up-edu.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_I3OBq3yxSD2trXDBwt0UWA. 
After registering, the faculty will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the webinar. The faculty may also access the webinar and engage through YouTube 
Livestream at https://www.youtube.com/c/UniversityComputerCenterUPD/live. 
 
Certificate will be provided to each faculty who will attend the webinar and accomplish the 
webinar evaluation thereafter. 
 
Please see attached poster, for wide dissemination please. 
 
Thank you. 




